
 

 

INFORMATION 

Newmont Power Pty Ltd 

AMENDMENT OF ELECTRICITY DISTRIBUTION LICENCE EDL4 

The Economic Regulation Authority has approved an amendment to Newmont Power Pty 
Ltd’s (Newmont) electricity distribution licence EDL4.   

The amendment is to remove the requirement for Newmont to comply with the Electricity 
Industry Customer Transfer Code 2004 (Transfer Code) in the circumstances when there is 
only one retailer accessing the Newmont distribution system.  Newmont also holds electricity 
retail licence ERL9 and is currently the only retailer accessing the distribution system. 

Under section 11 and Schedule 1(k) of the Electricity Industry Act 2004 (Electricity Act), the 
Authority may determine the terms and conditions applying to a licence, including requiring 
the licensee to observe specified codes.   

The amended licence is effective from 16 August 2012 under section 21 of the Electricity Act 
and is valid up to and including 29 June 2021.   

Copies of the Authority’s decision and the amended EDL4, version 4 are available on the 
Authority’s website. 

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 

Rasmus Moerch 
Assistant Director, Licensing 
Ph: 08 6557 7900 
Fax: 08 6557 7999 

Media Enquiries 

Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 61 8 9381 2144 
Fax: 61 8 9381 3877 
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http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/10721/2/ERA%20Decision%20on%20EDL4,%20version%204%20-%20Newmont%20Power%20Pty%20Ltd.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/10724/2/EDL%204,%20Version%204%20-%20Newmont%20Power%20Pty%20Ltd.pdf

